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Department of
Environmental Protection

Southwest District
Jeb Bush 13051 North Telecom Parkway Colleen M. Castille
Governor Temple Terrace, FL 33637-0926 Secretary

Telephone: 813-632-7600
October 9, 2006

Ms. Beverly Morgan
Tampa Electric Company
P.O.Box 111

Tampa, FL 33601-0111

Re: Response to Warning Letter #296647
Central Operations Center
FLD 981 477 904
Hillsborough County

Dear Ms. Morgan:

The Department has reviewed your letter of September 1, 2006 responding to the alleged violations noted
in the waming letter. The additional disposal receipts along with you statement that oil was removed
from the transfer facility (if present) on each visit resolves the remaining outstanding violation. The
Department had previously accepted your calculations demonstrating the adequacy of the transfer
facility's secondary containment area.

As the remaining violations were relatively minor in nature, and were promptly corrected, the Department
is closing this case file. If you have any further questions, please contact Elizabeth Knauss at 813/632-
7600 ext. 383.

Sincerely yours,

A

illliam Kutash
Waste Program Administrator

Southwest District

WMK/ebk

cc: Mike Redig, HW Management
Kelley Boatwright, HEPC
compliance file «—"
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